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The following investigation was conducted by Special
Agent (SA) LAWRENCE R. NOLAN on May 2, 1995, at Newton, Kansas:

ESTELLA WEIGEL, 2962 Florida Avenue, Salina, Kansas,
residence telephone number (913) 823-9302, and currently employed
as a Medical Records Technician at PRAIRIE VIEW, INC., 1901 East
First Street, Newton, Kansas, business telephone number (316)
284-6421, was contacted at which time she furnished the following
information:

At approximately 7:45 a.m., on Tuesday, April 18, 1995,
she was traveling on Interstate 135 proceeding to work in Newton,
after having left her Salina residence. She was traveling south
on Interstate 135. Between McPherson and Mound Ridge, Kansas,
she had occasion to pass what she could only describe as a "big
Ryder rental truck". She mentioned the fact that the license
plate being displayed on the rear of the rental truck at this
s possibly from a so called "southern state", and it was
y a State of Texas license plate. She stated that "the
that keeps popping in my head" is JHR 753, "or something
at". She stated that the Ryder truck was traveling "“real

She mentioned the fact that in front of the Ryder

truck and also traveling "real slow" was approximately a

1980 light beige Mercury automobile. She believes that
icle was a 2-door, and that it was possibly a Cougar

She noticed that there was no license plate being
yed on the back of the vehicle. After she saw that there
plate on the back of the car, she immediately looked in
k window of the car to see if there was a so called
rary tags" displayed in this location. She stated there
She mentioned the fact she did not pay any attention as
ther there as a license plate displayed on the front of the
car. To her, the vehicle looked "loaded down". She stated that
she also thought she observed a rifle in the back window of the

1978 t

She stated that she subsequently passed both vehicles
at which time she determined that there were two people in the
Ryder rental truck and one person in the car. She stated that
she could not describe the people in the rental truck other than
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the fact the driver appeared to be a white male. She mentioned
that last night on television she saw a new composite drawing of
UNSUB #2 as it relates to the Oklahoma City, Oklahoma bombing
case. She mentioned that after seeing this artist composite
drawing, she feels that the driver of the above-noted Mercury
resembled UNSUB #2.

She further mentioned the fact that she previously saw
on television a Mercury which was associated with the Oklahoma
City bombing casie, in which the news media coverage had eluded to
the fact that this car had been driven by TIMOTHY McVEIGH. She
stated that the car she saw on television looked just like the
car she saw on Interstate 135 as related above.



